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This request should be organized acco
of Funding, Clearances, Bibliograpny

has grown to the extent that cross
Two accidents have occurred at the site during the last few weeks,

restricted.
one reportedly resulting in serious injuries.
located inside the thirty-five foot sight triangle established by City Code

but was replanted in a location just outside the sight

The pampas grass was previously

Section 20-15.1,

triangle by the owner. This followed a request of the City's Department of

Transportation that the grass be removed.
le and previous efforts to have the owner trim it voluntarily have

Since the grass is now outside the

sight triang

failed, the only way for the City to eliminate the danger at this time 1s to

t of Transportation has notified the owner Of this emergency

The Departmen

1m to appear before Council 1f he wishes.

request and invited b
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MEMORANDUM

January 9, 1985

City Councilmembers
Citv Attorney Henry Underhaill

City erk Pat Sharkey
City DOT Director Bob Pressley

7774

From: O. Wendell Whaite
City Manager

I want to thank all of you for your quick and timely response
vesterday to the sight distance problem on Sudbury and Sharon
Amity Roads. This was an emergency sSituation, and one that I
felt we needed t¢ move swiftly on. With your help, we were
able to have the grass cut this morning, and hopefully, no more
accidents will occur at that locataion.
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